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REPORT FROM ACCOUNTING 
HISTORY RESEARCH CENTER 

The Academy's research center at 
Georgia State University has increased its 
activity during the past year. During the 
period from August 1988 through August 
1989 donations of material have been 
received as follows: 

From Andrew Barr — The Annual 
Reports of the SEC 
from 1934 through 
1987. 

Paul Garner — Approximately 300 
items composed of 
books, monographs, 
reports, magazines, 
and a box of Year­
books of the AIA. 

Andrew Braden — An original, 
autographed copy 
of Charles E. 
Sprague's The 
Philosophy of 
Accounts. 

There will be an attempt to publicize 
more fully the holdings of the AHRC dur­
ing the next year. 

In March a "Call For Papers" was sent 
to all members of The Academy in an­
ticipation of holding "The Fourth Charles 
Waldo Haskins Accounting History 
Seminar" in Atlanta on December 1-2, 
1989. 

The AHRC continues to receive the 
records of the Federation of Schools of Ac­
countancy which are being cataloged. 

Submitted by Al Roberts 
and Elliott Slocum 
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